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November 1, 2018 
 
 
To our customers: 
 
We know that many of you are directly impacted by legislation  regarding conflict minerals., specifically  the Dodd-
Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act, which require publicly traded companies that manufacture 
products containing conflict minerals (tin, gold, tantalum, or tungsten) to annually report to the Securities and 
Exchange Commission.  
 
Midan Electronics is a privately held distributor of electronic components.  We do not manufacture, nor do we 
contract to manufacture, the products we sell, so we are unable to complete the Conflict Minerals Reporting 
Template (CMRT) that you may have requested from us. However, we will pass the request for a CMRT on to our 
vendors and manufacturers, and we will gladly give you the information once we acquire it. 
 
Midan Electronics has no intention of procuring parts where such procurement would benefit those perpetrating 
human rights violations in the Democratic Republic of the Congo or adjoining countries. 
 
Please be assured that we understand the importance of this issue, and we will use our best efforts to assist you, our 
customer. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark D’Angelo 
Vice President/General Manager 
markd@midanelec.com 
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